
Hiep Nguyen 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
8/8/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 07688-2025, 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 9:55 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: 2025001 1 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, August 08, 2025 7:18 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: 20250011 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Esteban Sanchez <sanchezestebanl996@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 12:21 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: 20250011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good afternoon, 

I have lived most of my life in the state of Florida and have lived in areas served by three different electric 
utilities. With that experience, I can say that FPL and the work they do in restoration is very impressive and I 
approve the needs they are addressing on this docket. 

i 


